
 
 

 
 
 
 

PO BOX 1109, PAARDEKRAAL, 1752 
12 VI 2017 

 
 

NEWSLETTER NO 63 OF 2017 
REMINDER: PRETORIA ROADSHOW 

 
 
Good day Training Providers, 
 
This letter serves to remind you of the Roadshow taking place tomorrow on 13 June 2017 
at the Encore Theatre, 1217 Stanza Bopape Street (Church Street), Hatfield 0028. 
 
The PFTC Office will be closed between 09h00 and 14h00 due to staff attending the 
Roadshow. The office will be open again as usual in the afternoon. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 


